
To Whom it May Concern,

I formally object to the Local Draft Plan that specifically mentions DM BG10 for use of 
Firs Farm wet lands as a site for a crematorium. 

As a local home owner (151 New Park Avenue, London N13 5NA) I do not believe that 
this is a good idea at all. I run multiple times per week during this fantastic space and 
during the lockdown period it was a life saver for my mental health. I don't think it would 
be a good location as it would affect the environment around me, it would increase traffic 
in a tight location already and it would be horrible for my neighborhood.

I also don't think that a proper environmental study has been done to assess the impact to 
wildlife.

This is a really bad idea.
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